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(Neb.)-Pesticide Training Class To Be Offered In Chadron

By: Chris Fankhauser Posted at: 02/19/2014 08:17 AM

(Chadron)- The University of Nebraska Lincoln Extension Office in Chadron would like to let area residents know
of a pesticide training class that will be taking place next Monday.
 
Any person who wants to apply or renew their Private Pesticide Applicator Certification is invited to come to the
4-H Building in Chadron on Monday evening from 6 to 9 pm for the last training session. 
 
Those planning on attending are asked to bring their renewal form to save time.  For more information, call the
UNL Extension Office in Dawes County at 308-432-3373.
 
(Information courtesy UNL Extension Office)


